
October 4-8, 2021

Contact Mrs. Kemp

Mrs. Kemp’s 2nd Grade 

Email: ekemp@saintscjm.com
Phone: (616) 754-3416

     In math we will study odd & even 
numbers, equal groups and arrays.  
Please continue to practice math facts 
each night.  It will help a lot later in the 
year as we add bigger numbers.
     In science we will wrap up studying 
the physical properties of solids, liquids 
& gases before moving on to social 
studies.

OUR LEARNING (con’t)

   October is here, and that means 
the dress code has changed.  The 
complete dress code can be 
found on the school website 
(saintscjm.com/school).  The main 
change is that boys must wear 
pants and girls must wear jumpers.  
Socks must be solid gray, black or 
white.  Girls must wear knee socks, 
or they may wear leggings under 
their jumpers with short socks.

REMINDERS

OUR LEARNING
     It’s hard to believe that 
October is here already!  The 
weather has been fantastic, 
and recess has been 
delightful.  We continue to 
work toward independence 
with our daily routines, and I’m 
seeing lots of progress.  
Careful listening continues to 
be our biggest challenge, so 
we’ll continue working on 
that.
     We will continue reading 
our first chapter books in book 
club, and in writing we will 
keep working on our personal 
narratives.  Please practice 
sight words each night.


